GOLDEN TOWNSHIP
JULY 25, 2016
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
MINUTES

Special board meeting of the Golden Township Board was called to order by the Chairman, Don Walsworth at 10:00 am.

Board members present: Don Walsworth, Connie Cargill, Carl Fuehring, Rachel Iteen. Also present: Dwight Fuehring, Dick Walsworth, both on the Golden Township Road Commission; Mike Seibert from the Road Commission; Troy Carlson from Farhner - a chip & seal contractor; and George Suchecki, Vice Chair of Upper Silver Lake Board. Board members absent: Kevin Ackley

There was discussion on the Upper Silver Lake Roads that Golden Township was planning to chip & seal in 2016. Mr. Carlson explained why it may be to our best interest to either not do the typical chip & seal (maybe doing a more expensive application that would be better in this high residential area) or do it next year after May 15 during those two weeks before Memorial Day.

Motion by Mrs. Cargill, supported by Mr. Fuehring, to amend the roads Golden Township planned to chip and seal in the 2016 year. Taylor, Ridge and Village/Lake Holiday roads will be done in Upper Silver in 2016, but the remaining roads consisting of approximately five miles would be completed in 2017 when fewer residents would be in the area.

Meeting adjourned at 10:46 pm.

Respectfully submitted by,

Rachel Iteen Golden Township Clerk